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Health Information: National Public Health Week (April 7-13th)

Every year in the United States, seven out of 10 deaths are due to preventable chronic diseases such as diabetes and heart disease. In fact, chronic diseases account for a whopping 75 percent of national health care spending, yet only 3 percent of our health care dollars go toward prevention. But there are steps we can take to help turn these numbers around. 
The Toledo-Lucas County Health Department is participating in Public Health Week to show people the fun, easy and small steps they can take to make prevention a part of their lives. During the week we will be hosting a table in our front lobby showcasing the different programs that we support in honor of Public Health Week. To give back to our citizens we will also hosting the Toledo Fire and Rescue Department to give out smoke detectors to City of Toledo residents on Tuesday April 8th from 10 am – 2 pm. On Wednesday April 9th from 2 pm – 4 pm the Lucas County Health Coaches will be providing blood pressure screenings to the general public. The rest of the week TLCHD will provide information on breastfeeding, disaster preparedness, WIC, and environmental health. 
Since 1995, communities nationwide have celebrated NPHW each April to draw attention to the need to help protect and improve the nation’s health. “National Public Health Week” helps educate and engage Americans in the movement to create a healthier America for ourselves and the generations to come. The hundreds of events that take place this week help showcase the value of supporting prevention and the role that public health agencies, organizations and practitioners play in making prevention possible, said Georges C. Benjamin, MD, FACP, FACEP (E), executive director of the American Public Health Association. “We all have a role to play in making America the healthiest nation in one generation. And it starts with each of us taking the simple preventive steps that lead to better health.”
For more information about National Public Health Week, visit www.nphw.org. To learn more about public health efforts at the Toledo-Lucas County Health Department, please visit 
www.lucascountyhealth.com. 	
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